
2017 ARTE SCHOLARSHIP
PROGRAM INFORMATION
ABOUT ARTE
The Orlando Dermatology Aesthetic & Clinical (ODAC) conference welcomes the Advanced Resident 
Training & Education (ARTE) in Dermatology scholarship program, including the annual Resident 

Aesthetic Summit. ODAC is honored to support the ARTE scholarship program in its 14th year, and 

we are confident that those who attend ODAC through the scholarship will have an enjoyable and 

rewarding experience.

Attended by 97% of US dermatology residency programs, the ARTE in Dermatology scholarship 

program supports a specialized track of the Orlando Dermatology Aesthetic & Clinical conference 

that is specifically designed by key thought-leaders to meet the needs of dermatology residents in 

training. ARTE in Dermatology offers educational and networking activities with an acute focus on the 

most important issues facing residents today:

• Core therapeutic areas

• Rare insight into board review

• Practice management

• Introduction to aesthetic practices

For those awarded scholarships, the ARTE in Dermatology program will provide:

• Conference registration
• 3 nights shared accommodations at the Trump National Doral in Miami
• Breakfast, lunch, refreshment breaks
• Resident Aesthetic Summit: This exclusive half-day, aesthetic workshop

• includes live demonstrations and is designed specifically for ARTE Scholars

APPLICATIONS FOR 2017
We are now accepting applications to attend the 14th annual Orlando Dermatology Aesthetic & 

Clinical conference through the ARTE scholarship program. All dermatology residents and fellows are 
eligible to apply. Under the guidance of Chair Emeritus, Perry Robins, MD, Conference Chair James 
Spencer, MD, MS and our expert advisory board, ODAC 2017 promises to be our best year yet.
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SELECTION FOR 2017
Applications will be evaluated and acceptance will be communicated by email as well as through 

personalized phone calls. Customary acceptance rounds will commence after June 01, 2016 and will 

continue periodically until November 29, 2016. Please keep the conference dates of January 13-16, 
2017 open until further notice.

THE ARTE SCHOLAR COMMITMENT
In recent years, scholarship recipients have cancelled their attendance due to scheduling conflicts. 

It is very important that if your application is accepted that all potential scheduling conflicts are 
resolved ahead of time. There are many individuals who apply for these scholarships, and when 

scholarship recipients do not attend, it takes the opportunity away from other applicants.

ARTE Scholars are required to participate in all general sessions as well as the Aesthetic Summit for 
the New Practitioner spanning from Friday, January 13, 2017 through Monday, January 15, 2017. 
Each scholar will be required to sign in for each session they attend and complete all session-related 

surveys or questionnaires via an electronic handheld device. Please ensure that your travel plans 

accommodate your full attendance Friday through Monday. *

ARTE Scholars are encouraged to register for additional sessions and workshops whenever possible. 

Please check our website for updates on workshops and breakout sessions available to residents.

By submitting an application for a 2017 scholarship, you acknowledge this commitment.

*  Do not make travel arrangements until you have received formal confirmation  
   of your scholarship award.
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